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Quote of the Month:

Reminders

Special Days What’s Coming Up In 
October…

Contact the Teacher

• Please make sure you are checking 
your child’s Brightwheel daily as this is 
where we put out any information 
that you may need about your child.

• Please make sure you are sending 
your child in weather appropriate 
clothes and shoes.

• Please let us know of any vacations or 
planned days off

• Please DO NOT send your child’s 
belongings in plastic grocery bags as 
we cannot have them in our 
classrooms

• Phone: (610)–682–6381
• Ext. 224 YT
• Ext.225 OT

• Via Brightwheel

It’s been quite the month getting back 
into the swing of school. We are doing a 

great job listening and learning. This 
month we will be celebrating Halloween! 
We will be having a party on October 31st 

(more information to come.)

Miss Allie will be out on vacation from 
October 24th – 29th. If you have and 

questions or concerns, please contact the 
other toddler teachers, Miss Angie or Mr. 

Mike.
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• Tuesday, October 8th – Crazy Sock 
    Day

• Wednesday, October 16th – Orange 
       Day

• Friday, October 25th – Pajama Day
• Thursday, October 31st – Halloween 

Party 9:30 -11:00
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